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The Company

"Tradition is not the worship of ashes, but the preservation of fire.”
(Gustav Mahler)

Piaval produces chairs, armchairs, sofas, barstools and tables for the contract, hotellerie, naval and 
health&care sector. Top quality materials, functionality and design are perfectly balanced in each 
seating collection. Products are designed with a real attention to the customer needs, ensuring that
everyone can sit in a chair that best meets their needs and their wellbeing.

Piaval boasts a century of experience in woodworking. 100 years and 4 generations of a single family, 
marked by passion, strong commitment and constant evolution. An industrialized company, whose 
expertise, intellectual and manual skills represent the most important values. The in-depth knowledge of
materials, the internal production chain, the highly specialized departments, the meticulous quality 
control, are the key factors of the manufacture process.

Piaval is an authentic expression of the Made in Italy values. An international brand, with strong roots 
and heart in its territory, that relies on the collaboration with preminent international designers and 
features important projects all around the world. 

Piaval means craftmanship, design, innovation and sustainable development. The production is the 
result of a rigorous synthesis of technologically advanced industrial processes, functionality and aesthetics 
and it is characterized by a deep knowledge of wood.

Piaval thrives on putting itself to the test. To certify the quality and the adoption of accurate control 
systems at each stage, it is UNI EN ISO 9001:2015 certified. Since 1999, the safety and durability of its
products have been certified by CATAS, the most qualified Italian institute for certification, research 
and testing within the wood and furniture industry. Many models have been certified by ERGOCERT, 
the ergonomics usability and research body, which attests their conformity to the highest ergonomic and
usability standards. 

Piaval expresses a strong commitment for a sustainable development. Processing waste is turned into 
biomass, which is used to produce the 100% of the heating and to power the drying process for the 
wood raw materials. The solar panel system produces clean energy and helps in the reduction of CO2 
emissions. Products are made using environmentally friendly materials and manufacturing processes, 
respecting natural resources. As the waterbased coatings, selected for being strictly free from Phthalates
and azo dyes. The company respects and loves wood. On request, Piaval products can be FSC® 
certified, made using wood obtained exclusively from protected and controlled forest areas.
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